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WHO and the EU commend the work of the  

National Mother and Child Health Centre in Astana 
 
ASTANA, 13 April 2011 – Today the World Health Organization and the European Union 

will present the commemorative plaque to the National Mother and Child Health Centre for the 

contribution on improving maternal and child health in Kazakhstan. The Centre is a subsidiary of JSC 

“National Medical Holding”.  

 

The plaque is awarded to the National Research Centre for Maternal and Child Health for 

successful implementation of WHO’s “Effective Perinatal Care” and “Beyond the Numbers” 

approaches for improving the quality of maternal and neonatal care in the country. The initiative is 

conducted within the framework of the Project “Support for Maternal and Child Health in 

Kazakhstan” implemented jointly with Ministry of Health of the Republic of Kazakhstan. The project 

is financed by the EU to the amount of EUR 1,200,000. The ongoing two-year project fulfils the 

objectives of National Programmes on Health System Reform and Development for 2005-2010 and 

2011-2015 to improve maternal and child health, and provides technical support to the government of 

Kazakhstan in achieving Millennium Development Goals, specifically the MDG 4 on reducing child 

mortality and the MDG 5 on improving maternal health.  

 

It is expected that the commemorative plaque opening ceremony will be attended by the 

Minister of Health of the Republic of Kazakhstan Salidat Kairbekova, Head of the EU Delegation to 

Kazakhstan Ambassador Norbert Jousten, Head of WHO Country Office in Kazakhstan Melita 

Vujnovic and Coordinator of Making Pregnancy Safer Initiative from the WHO Regional Office for 

Europe Alberta Bacci.   

 

Journalists and media representatives are invited for the official ceremony at 11 am on 
Wednesday, 13 April 2011 at the premises of the National Research Centre for Maternal and Child 

Health (32 Turan Street, Astana). A short briefing will be given at the end of the opening ceremony. 

Prior accreditation is required.  

 

For accreditation please contact: 
 - Press service of the National Medical Holding: Raushan Bekturova 8-702-644-4123, 

bekturova_raushan@mail.ru; Rashilya Ospanova 8-701-206-12-10, rashilya@mail.ru; Diana Kaliyeva 

8-701-715-99-08, dianakaliyeva@gmail.com; office tel. (7172) 50-80-82. 

  
For further information on WHO/EU project please contact: 
- Ms Assel Mussagaliyeva, WHO National Professional Officer, Health Systems, tel. +7 7172 592550 

(ext. 2131), e-mail: asm@euro.who.int, or Ms Karla Jamankulova, Press and Information Officer, 

the EU Delegation to Kazakhstan, tel. +7 (7172) 97-11-48, e-mail: 

Karlygash.Jamankulova@eeas.europa.eu 
 
 

           
 
 

 The European Union is made up of 27 Member States 
who have decided to gradually link together their know-
how, resources and destinies. Together, during a period 
of enlargement of 50 years, they have built a zone of 
stability, democracy and sustainable development whilst 
maintaining cultural diversity, tolerance and individual 
freedoms. The European Union is committed to sharing 
its achievements and its values with countries and 
peoples beyond its borders. 
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